
SELSDON LIBRARY
• �We want Croydon libraries to be modern, welcoming spaces 

where people of all ages and backgrounds come to learn, read, 
work, meet people and get involved. 

• �During public engagement activities in 2016 and 2018, library 
users consistently responded that access to books, together with 
space to study, learn and to use computers were most important 
to them about their library.

• �Selsdon Library will soon be redesigned to provide a more flexible 
library space with new furniture, shelving, flooring and lighting.

• �We will also be installing a faster IT network, new computers and 
improved wi-fi. 

• �These images represent how the new space will look when the 
work is complete.
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SELSDON LIBRARY
• �Open+ technology will be introduced to extend 

the opening hours for library members who have 
registered. This is a system that allows users to enter 
the building with their card and a pin when the library 
is unstaffed. You will be able to sign up when the 
library has re-opened.  

• �In order for the work to be carried out, we will need to 
close the library at 5.00pm on Saturday 1 June. The 
new-look library will re-open at 9.00am on Saturday 
3 August. During the library closure a “pop-up” library 
will be available at certain times in the building foyer. 
Details will be advertised later in May. 
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